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As a road user | think competency is more important than any other topic, because very few
drivers ever do advanced training yet laws change. The most obvious change was roundabouts
and to this day very few drivers know how to use them correctly. A negligible number use their left
indicator when exiting a roundabout.

this is only an example and lack of training continues

| suggest every driver on the 5th anniversary of achieving full drivers status should sit an
advanced driving test. This test should include emergency braking, correcting skids and highway
driving. This test should cost around $200.

If the applicant fails they should be put on P plates again

For 70 and over the test should be annually and around $50.

Driving is a privilege NOT a right and therefore we should be competent to be on the roads.
There are other suggestions but this will do for the moment

Regards

J Shearer

Sent from my iPhone
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